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St. Symphorosa School Yearbook

Dear St. Syms Families,


The Yearbook Committee has a limited amount of 
2019-2020 Yearbooks left (LAST SCHOOL YEAR).

If you are interested in one, please fill out the order form below.  They are $30.00 and it will be first come first serve. Cash or checks are fine, please make checks payable to: 
St. Symphorosa School
Put in an envelope marked “Yearbook”.



          Thanks and Smiles to you!



                      Susie Aranda

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------

_____Yes!  I would like a yearbook

FAMILY NAME_______________________________________

_____Yearbooks $30.00 each  
Total enclosed______________

